
Changes to the nomination process for elections in 2020 

Due to the present situation with restrictions on movement, nominations for Guild elections may be 

made by either post or email to the Secretary.  

Each nomination requires a proposer, seconder and the agreement of the nominated person. There 
should be a short C.V. from the nominee. These would normally appear on one single nomination 
form, but for this to work by email the nominee, the proposer, and the seconder must each email 
the Secretary and attach a scanned or photographed nomination form. The nominee should also 
attached short C.V. The Secretary will collate the forms for each candidate and will advise and seek 
clarification if the forms are incomplete or unclear. Please remember to sign the forms before 
scanning or photographing them. 
 
The dates set for the closing of nominations are unchanged and are as follows:- 
Constituency Representatives – 1700hrs 25th May 2020  
Management Committee nominations – 1700hrs 1st June 2020 
These dates are not subject to change because they are based on the ability to send the information 
to all members in the August Gazette mailing. 
All nominations will be carried forward to the date of the AGM if it has to be delayed and 
rescheduled because of social restrictions. 
The date for any proposed resolutions to the AGM, should the date be revised, will still be the 
required 60 days from the new date that is announced.  
Please ensure you fill in the correct form either Constituency Representative or Management 
Committee.  
Email address for sending your nomination paper is:- 
richardclark.gog@gmail.com 
 
 
Richard Clark 
Guild Secretary 
11th May 2020 
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